Rusty Relics News Letter
October 2024

The next meeting will be October 12, 2pm at 2021 W Ave N.

Thank you for everybody who helped at the fair it was especnally nlce to
— see Carl Ross. He aiways puison a good display. ~—

The water drilling rig was a nice attraction.
George Becker’s miniature engine displays are always a good attraction
people like to see it and he gets to talk to a lot of people.

Our location for the A.V. Fair was changed we where across from the Rural
Museum. £ "

We received from the fair for dues for T-shirts and in
donations from popcorn and water.- R :

Membership dues for 2024/2025 was increased by five dollars across-the-board, members 80
and above will continue to be free.

Upcoming events:
Rusty Relics Christmas party will be December 14Th

———— Ofiicers for 2024, Presidart - William Forbes, VP - George Forbes, Secretary - Niklki Forbes,
Membership Chairman-Ron Hanson, Treasurer - William Forbes, Purchasing Director-George
Becker, Safety chairman - Rodney McKinney, Show Director - George Forbes, Librarian - Scott
Wachlin, newsletter Editor, William Forbes

Checking balance = as of Aug, 31, 2024 -$
Yours truly,

Williams P. Forbes 661-361-3956
Wpmlforbz@yahoo.com
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